
 
 
 
  

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 3 - 2023 
 

 
Week 10 

 

Monday 18th September 
Whole School Dress 

Rehearsal  
 

Tuesday 19th September 
12:30pm Matinee Session  
BPS Extravaganza Concert 

 
Wednesday 20th September 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
12:30pm Matinee Session  

 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
6:00pm Evening Session 

 
Friday 22nd September  

Last Day of Term  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 – Week  8 

Principal’s Message  
 

Spring is here! 
 

The warmer weather has arrived – please ensure that your child has a broad-brimmed, 
dark blue hat for playing out in the sunny areas of our school. Caps are not part of our 
uniform as they don’t protect ears and necks from the sun. Also, make sure that your 
child’s name is on their hat for a quick return if it gets misplaced. And no sharing of hats! 
 

 
 
 

School Uniform – School Locker, Ballina 
 

I have been informed that stock of our school polo shirts will arrive in store at School 
Locker in Ballina within a couple of weeks. We thank everyone for their patience while this 
has been sorted out. 
 

Headlice 
 

Sadly, I report that head lice are making a comeback. Please check your child’s hair each 
day and if you notice actual lice, or notice itching, please treat accordingly. Sometimes 
more than one treatment is required, so please persevere with it and repeat treatment.  
 
We also strongly recommend tying up hair each day. There are some tips in this week’s 
newsletter for those treating an outbreak at home. 
 
Preventing head lice? There is no product available that prevents head lice. However, tying 
hair back and checking weekly for lice, using the conditioner and comb method, can help 
prevent the spread. 
 
Stacie Luppi 
Principal 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our meal deal is a set deal and cannot be substituted for other items.  

 

Our Canteen is open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8:45am till 12:00pm. 
 

 

 
A big thank you to all the families that supported our Father’s Day Stall and Father’s Day Raffle.   

Together we raised a total of $990.00 which is an awesome effort. 
 

Congratulations to the winners of the Canteen Father’s Day raffle.  
1st Prize – Macsen  (3/4C) 

2nd Prize – Candace  (3/4S) 
3rd Prize – Asakai  (1R)

 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen  

$6.50 MEAL DEAL 
 

Ham & Cheese Toastie 
 

Up & Go 
Choc or Vanilla 

 

Fruit Salad Cup 
 

Prize 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Evening Session is SOLD OUT! 
 

Please call into our administration office to purchase tickets for the Matinee sessions on  
Tuesday 19th September and Wednesday 20th September at 12:30pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Office 

SOLD OUT 



Do you have a child starting school next year?  
 
Enrolments can be undertaken online via our school website (ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) or alternatively 
please contact our administration office and we can arrange for an enrolment pack to be posted to you.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024 Kindergarten   

mailto:ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


The Tell Them From Me Survey for parents is now open for you to engage with. The purpose of the survey is to give the 
school feedback regarding yourself and your child within our school context. The survey is anonymous when you 
participate. The link can be accessed on computers and mobile devices. We would appreciate learning how we can best 
support you at our school. 
 
Website:  http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/x23g3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tell them from me survey 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnsw.tellthemfromme.com%2Fx23g3&data=05%7C01%7CAmber.Hurrell%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C492db147c5f945dfe22208dbacf1431e%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638293924430790205%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lC%2FCCi4SOc46RSXkxQvotUtp1pR77SjzgVNm%2BFmFXxg%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SRC Mufti Day – Friday 22nd September 2023 



On behalf of everyone at Ballina Public School, I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to all local businesses who 
have donated items to support our end-of-year raffle. The response has been amazing. Please get behind these supporting 
businesses whenever you can and shop local! 
 

Forty Winks 
(Bedding Package) 

Malibu Burgers Community Project 
Playcentre 

Enspire 

The Bicycle Emporium 
(Drift Bike) 

Sun’s Mezza Ballina Pool & Waterslides 

Ramada 
 

Ballina Surf Juice It Up Bar Smokin Barrell 

Che Bon Opal Nails Bondies Indian Kitchen 
Dinner Is Served Thai on High Tonic Hair Body Beauty Café Boker 
Mumbai Masala Palace Cinemas Babalinos Cherry Street Sports 
Coffee & Kitchen Ballina Ten Pin Bowling Hartley’s Fresh Market Aero Nails 

Gallery Cafe Analise’s Hair Studio Sportspower Super 
Warehouse 

The Kitchen 

Fisherman’s Co-Op Byroness The Lounge Cathy Walshe The Barber 
Book Warehouse Taco Bell Brad’s Butchery Kelp 

Stellarossa Ballina Marineland Ballina RSL Body Beyond 
Sushi Don Ballina Bait & Tackle Our Chemist Northern Rivers Seafood 

Blooms Chemist I Nails Subway Terry White Chemist 
Our Chemist    

 
Stacie Luppi 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Year Monster Raffle  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headlice   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 


